
N ew  executive fo r  M ountain Lions Club
The M ountain  L ions Club have installed their new  executive for the coming year. In the 

front row  (left to right) are: D elle  Palm e, secretary; R oy Page, treasurer; Brian Telford, past 
president; B ob  Derraugh, president; Terry Triskle, first vice-president; and Aurele Ouellette, 
seco n d  v ice-president. Pictured in the back row: Roy Sherrer, Lion tamer, Terry Foley, director; 
L eo  B ack es, bulletin editor; Jim Fawcett, director, Gerry Lecuyer, membership chairman; Larry 
B azinet, director; Barry Scott, director; and A lex Lough, third vice-presdient.

OH A H U '-» monaw h s**

The M ountain Township and District Lions Club celebrated its 
10 years o f  com m unity service recently with a dinner and 
awards night at the South Mountain Agricultural Hall. Lions 
regional chairman Jean Goulet presented Lions President Brian 
Telford with a plaque commemorating the club’s charter.
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T he M ou n ta in  L ions C lub held their annual fundraising auction Friday evening at the 
lir ground s in South  M ountain . A  good  crowd o f  bargain hunters turned out for the event 

w h ich  featured everyth ing from  ironing boards to donkey flower carts. Donations o f items 
to  the auction  con tin u ed  even after the bidding started and area residents are to be com­
m end ed  for their support o f  the event.
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